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The 1974 Cape Dory Typhoon “Breezy”, stolen in August 2016 from Oak Bay, BC, has been recovered.                 

A mariner from the US, passing through Sidney BC, saw a poster of the missing craft on the board in a 

marina, and then spotted the boat in Ganges Harbour on Saltspring Island. The RCMP was alerted and 

the Breezy recovered.  
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